
Public Meetings Notice 
March 7, 2018 

 
The Academic Strategies Committee of the Oregon State University Board of Trustees will hold 
a telephonic meeting from 3 to 5 p.m. on Friday, March 16, to hear a report from the university’s 
provost and updates on critical employee training and the institutional accreditation process in 
progress. 
  
The meeting is open to the public. Members of the public may listen to the meeting by calling 
the toll-free number listed on the agenda. The Allworth Conference Room (207) in the Memorial 
Union, 2501 S.W. Jefferson Way on Oregon State’s Corvallis campus, will be open to the public 
as a site for listening to this meeting. 
  
The agenda and materials for the meeting will be posted at 
http://oregonstate.edu/leadership/trustees/meetings. If special accommodation is required, please 
contact Marcia Stuart at (541) 737-3449 or marcia.stuart@oregonstate.edu at least 48 hours in 
advance.   
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